
                                                        School Matters - January 2018                                         Page 1 

 

MARCH 30 2018 
Digital 
Dates 
 

Friday, 29th March  

1.30pm End of 
Spring term 

Monday, 16th April 

Start of Summer 
Term 

Friday, 25th May 

INSET Day 

Monday, 28th May 

Half Term Week 

Friday, June 29th 

School Fete 

Friday, July 20th 

1.30pm End of 
Summer Term 

 

News 
From the Headteacher 
Another term is over and I hope all parents and children have a 
lovely Easter and break, to get ready for the summer term. It will 
obviously be our last one in the current school buildings. Which 
does mean as the term goes on we will be getting ready to 
move into the new school. I will do another meeting for parents 
during the summer term about the new school. 
Also as we end the term we say goodbye Miss Tye, who has 
worked in both year 3 and reception classes, we wish her every 
success for the future. 

 

From the PTFA 

Last weekend our brave runners took on the 10km 
run challenge and completed it with style! We were honoured to 

have Olympic distance 
running legend Jo Pavey 
star t  the race for us . 
Enormous thanks to all 
those who participated, 
helped behind the scenes, 
and especially to you 
generous sponsors, this 
event raised a staggering 
£3,500! 

If your child has signed up for one of the children’s sponsored 
challenges, fun run, danceathon or readathon, then they will 
have received their sponsorship pack this week. It’s not too late 
to register for any of the events, please contact the PTFA. 

The children have brought home raffle tickets this week, please 
help them sell tickets to friends and family, the top selling class 
will be invited to cut the ribbon at the official opening of the 
new school building! If you need extra tickets, please see your 
class teacher or the PTFA, any you sell in your work place etc will 
count towards your child’s class total... A list of prizes is attached. 

The next PTFA meeting is Wednesday 25th April 2018 at 19:45 at 
the Canon Inn. All are welcome! 
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Top: Year 6 Vikings and the new school hall                                                    
Middle: a classroom in the new school building and the Year 5 Greek Day.                                  
Bottom: Children in Years 1 and 2  have been enjoying their new Lego Club. 

Year 5 will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 18th April at 9am in class RT, on the 
upcoming Year 5 residential trip in June. This will be a more detailed meeting, for an 
opportunity to talk about the residential, the weekly schedule, kit list and answer any 
questions you may have.  


